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REMINDERSREMINDERS

Thank you to our school community for supporting the 2
families for Christmas.  Your continued generosity is amazing

and we thank you for your ongoing support
Thank you also to our Parent Council for providing our

staff and students with the Christmas lunch.  We
appreciate all you do for our school!

A friendly reminder now that winter is
in full force, please ensure your child is
dressed appropriately for the weather.
This includes winter coats, snow pants,

hats and mitts.  

For the month of January our 
virtue is POLITENESS! 
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Happy New Year, and away we go!

As difficult as it is to believe, 2025 is here, and well-under way
with some frigid weather.  We had a white Christmas, and a green
entry to the New Year.  It was shortly there after that the mercury

in the thermometer headed south so to speak!
I hope you all enjoyed a blessed holiday.  I trust you got to spend some
time with family and friends, celebrating some customary traditions,

and made some wonderful new memories.  If you travelled, I hope
things went smoothly.  If you stayed close to home, I hope it was

restorative, and if you were busy with friends & family, I hope you got
the chance to enjoy the love and connection of those relationships.

We are looking for some  help with developing the musical talent of
the children here at OLOF.  We had originally planned to have a
musical presentation in mid January.  The purpose of this was to
gauge the interest of the students and create a choir, as well as a

small instrumental band. We had a couple of individuals lined up
but unfortunately, they have had to step back due to circumstances
beyond their control.  If you know of someone who provides music

lessons on a variety of instruments as well as perhaps guiding a
choir, please forward any names and contact information to us here

at the office.
We’ve hit the ground running upon our January return and are

rapidly winding down Term 1.  Report cards will be coming  home
in early February.  As always, our goal is to help students develop
academically, spiritually, and socio-emotionally, and we continue

to look forward to doing so. 

God Bless - Mr. Persia
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Basketball practices will continue for the
boys and girls teams this month.  The

tournament will be held at Holy Trinity
on Wednesday, January 29 with a rain

date of Friday, January 31.  If your child
is on the team, please be sure to sign the
permission form on School Cash Online

before January 23.
Thank you to Mrs. Day and Mrs.

Vermeersch for coaching.  



H oly Trinity Catholic High School

FUTURE GRADE 9
STUDENT & PARENT
OPEN HOUSE
THURSDAY, JANUARY 16 6:30-8:00PM
Join us for our student-led tours, discover our
departments and extracurriculars, and experience
what it is like to be a Holy Trinity Titan!
MORE COURSES +MORE OPTIONS =MORE PREPARED

trinitycatholic.ca
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catholiceducation.ca
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